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Over the last six months, GEMS/Water Capacity Development Centre (CDC) has implemented a number of successful activities, such as face-to-face 
training workshops, meetings and continued its various online courses. For more details, please take a look at the latest newsletter from our colleagues in 
Cork, Ireland. 

To read the full newsletter: 
https://mailchi.mp/681af8e44295/6utrqqku1v-1045741
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